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#Z [Attention] Meiji University SPSE Summer Program 2024

SPSE Long-Term Exchange <spse-long-exch@meiji.ac.jp>
Fri 12/22/2023 12:29 PM
Cc:SPSE Intl_Meiji Univ. <seihaken@meiji.ac.jp>

@J 5 attachments (3 MB)

1_Meiji Univ_Summer Program Outline and Application_2024.pdf; 2_Program poster.pdf;
A_Attachment_Application_form.docx; B_Attachment_Letter of Commitment.docx; Nomination list.xlsx;

Dear Partners,

Greetings from SPSE, Meiji University !

2023 comes to an end and we are grateful for all your cooperation this year.

We are resending the information for the 2024 Summer Program, for which we have recently opened the call for
applications.

The nomination deadline is Feb. 15, 2024. Please share this with your students.

Warmest greetings of the season and best wishes for happiness in the new year!

Best regards from Meiji.

Mariko and Toyoko

Dear partners,

(If you’re no longer in charge, kindly forward this email to the person in charge.)
Greetings from The SPSE office Meiji University in Tokyo!

We are pleased to announce that Meiji University would host a Summer Program from next year during June 26 to
July 13.

The application is now open so we would appreciate if you could kindly pass this information to your students.

@ Asia-Pacific Academic Program (APP) is renamed to Meiji SPSE Summer Program in 2022AY.

And the Partner University has been expanded to our world-wide partner schools.

The application timeline is as follows:
@ Students should apply via home institution (First come, first served with maximum of 50 people)
Nomination deadline: Feb. 15, 2024

Please send back the nomination list to this email.

@ Partner University’s shall nominate by the due date then gather the application documents from students.

Deadline for submitting application documents: March 15, 2024
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@ The SPSE office would screen the documents and announce the acceptance .

Please notify the student that the application has been accepted.

For further details, please refer to the attachments.

If you get any inquiries from your students, please do not hesitate to contact us.

We are looking forward to collaborating with your students next spring and

hope this program will be a great opportunity for them to build partnership with Meiji students!

Best regards from Meiji.

Mariko and Toyoko

School of Political Science and Economics, Meiji University

Liberty Tower 4F, 1-1 Kanda-Surugadai, Chiyoda-ku,B@Tokyo, JAPAN
Tel. (+81)3-3296-4177

Fax (+81)3-3296-4348

Email spse-long-exch@meiji.ac.jp

URL: https://www.meiji.ac.jp/cip/english/undergraduate/economics/index.html
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